
Windmill Hill Academy 
Inspiring Passionate Lifelong Learners 

 
Windmill Hill Academy is at the heart of our local community and we strive to work closely with families of the school 
and the local community to maintain a successful partnership that thrives on our values and vision. Windmill Hill 
Academy sits on a wonderful site in the middle of Launceston and we make the most outdoor learning opportunities, 
both in our school grounds and within the local area.  

At Windmill Hill Academy, we all believe that Primary Education is an 
important stage in any child's life. Their experience at our school will lay the 
foundation for all their future learning and we strive to give every child the 
best start possible in their school careers. 

If you have a child starting school in 
September 2022, I will be hosting tours in the 
Autumn term 2021. Follow us on Facebook to receive the latest updates and the 
dates for the tours will be posted on there. Find us at 
https://www.facebook.com/AnDarasWHA/, by searching 
for Windmill Hill Academy or @AnDarasWHA. 
 

Take a look at the video of our wonderful school created with the help of the School 
Forum Pupil Parliament group: https://youtu.be/lwGbD_Z9uq8 
 
You can see in the video the Year F classroom is a wonderful relatively new building 
which is spacious and has free flow access to the outside area.  

 
We have a breakfast club that runs daily from 8am and we are 
hoping to have after school care, in addition to after school clubs, that will run from 
3.15pm until 5.30pm from September. 
 
Please also take the time to look around our website: www.windmillhillacademy.org 
 

Please note, we still have a few spaces in our Year F class starting in September 2021 and a 
few places in some of the other year groups. Please enquire if you would like to find out 
more. 

If you have any questions or would like to find out more, please email windmill@andaras.org or phone on the school 
number (01566 772143). 

 


